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August 22, 2019: New OHRPP Director 
 
The Office of Research Administration (ORA) and the Office of the Human Research Protection 

Program (OHRPP) are proud to announce that Kristin Craun is the new Director of OHRPP, 

effective August 19, 2019.  Kristin’s most recent experience was as the Senior Director of the 

University of Southern California (USC) IRBs.  She is currently finishing her Doctorate in 

Education (Higher Education Leadership) at USC, and brings significant Institutional Review 

Board and Human Research Protection Program experience.  Kristin is a council member and 

site visitor for the Association for the Accreditation of Human Research Protection Programs 

(AAHRPP) and often presents at Public Responsibility in Medicine and Research (PRIM&R) 

conferences.   

 

We are excited to welcome Kristin to UCLA. 

 

This message was originally sent via the Human Research News mailing list. If you would like to 
subscribe to future announcements, please send an e‐mail to: investigators‐
l+subscribe@lists.ucla.edu. The subject line and body of the e‐mail can be blank. 
 

 


